
  

 

 
 

 
 
Acute care hospitals are making progress in combating HAIs. Nationally, between 2021 
and 2022, decreases in CLABSI, CAUTI, and VAE HAIs have been noted; however, we 
still have a lot of work to do. Connect with Georgia’s Infection Prevention and Control 
Education Experts (IPCEE). They are sharing best practices, education, and resources to 
support people working in infection prevention. 
 

 
 

We want to learn about your infection control needs. 
Georgia Project Firstline (GPFL) is helping health care workers understand the ‘why’ 
behind infection prevention recommendations and best practices. GPFL’s mission is to 
support the advancement of infection prevention and control practices in the health 
care system. Please encourage all health care workers to complete this 
Learning Needs Assessment Survey.  
 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PFLLNA 
 
Take advantage of CDC’s Project Firstline free resources, which are designed to 
empower health care workers to think critically about infection control.  
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